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Summary:

In a reception, Nehru tells Huang Zhen that he hopes that Premier Zhou Enlai can attend
the Asian-African Conference.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

[...]  
31 December 1954  
  
Forwarded to: Mao [Zedong], [print illegible], Zhou [Enlai], Zhu [De], Chen [Yun],
Peng [Dehuai], [print illegible], Chen [print illegible], [print illegible], [print illegible],
Foreign Ministry, [Wang] Jiaxiang, [Li] Kenong  
  
Nehru Hopes that Premier Zhou Can Attend Afro-Asian Conference  
  
To the Ministry of Foreign Affairs:  
  
Last night [I] attended the Indian Ambassador’s charity event, [Jawaharlal] Nehru
very happily told me: “I hope Zhou Enlai can attend this [Afro-Asian] Conference, I will
be waiting for him here.” I answered: “I will relay your Excellency’s proposal to our
Premier Zhou”.  
  
Huang Zhen  
December 31  


